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New and Changed Information
The following table summarizes the new and changed commands in Cisco ISE Release 3.2:

Table 1: New and Changed Commands in Cisco ISE Release 3.2

DescriptionCommand

The no form of this command is no longer
supported.

clock timezone

This command is modified to include assigning a
name for the conn-limit that you configure.

conn-limit

The command is modified to no longer support
copying running configuration and startup
configuration functions.

copy

Added in Cisco ISE Release 3.2 and replaces the
terminal session-timeout command.

idle-timeout

This command is modified.

To create a password with the hash symbol (#) or
exclamation mark (!), you must first enter the
backslash symbol (\), for example, abc\!23,
abc12\#, and so on.

password

The rate-limit responses no longer display the
rounded off rate limit value. However, Netfilter
continues to round off the rate limit value in
implementation.

rate-limit

This command is modified to include the cli
variable.

reload

The command is modified to include the
PubkeyAuthentication keyword.

service

This command is modified to no longer support
the filename variable.

show disks

Added in Cisco ISE Release 3.2.show esr status

For these commands, the output modifier to file
has been changed.

show icmp-status

show interface

show inventory

show logging

show ports

show process
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Removed from Cisco ISE Release 3.2.show startup-config

Added in Cisco ISE Release 3.2 and replaces the
command terminal length.

screen-length

Added in Cisco ISE Release 3.2.screen-width

The running-config response for synflood-limit no
longer displays the rounded off limit value.
However, synflood limits continue to be rounded
off in implementation.

synflood-limit

Removed from Cisco ISE Release 3.2.terminal session-timeout

Removed from Cisco ISE Release 3.2.terminal length

Removed from Cisco ISE Release 3.2.terminal session-welcome

Added in Cisco ISE Release 3.2.who

Removed from Cisco ISE Release 3.2.write
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